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I oppose bill 3103 as it seems to put timber profits over the protection of fish and 

wildlife habitat, clean water and outdoor recreational wilderness. 

Going up in the northwest in the 70’s and 80’s it broke my heart to see the clear 

cutting ruin so much of our state forests and the negative impact it had on healthy 

streams and rivers for fish and the old growth for many birds and mammals. 

Let’s not repeat “the good old days” of timber greed over people, land and wildlife 

wellbeing! 


